SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop & Finance Committee - SEPTEMBER 27, 2016

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on Tuesday,
September 27, 2016 in the CEHS Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at
approximately 6:30 p.m.
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*Mr. Moore arrived at 7pm.

MINUTES
FINANCE COMMITTEE

The school department’s business manager was unable to attend this evening’s meeting. So the
school board moved to the Workshop meeting at 6:40PM.

WORKSHOP

Proficiency-Based Education -

Presented by Cathy Stankard, Director of Teaching and Learning, and Jeff Shedd

Adjourned 8:10PM

Respectfully submitted,

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools



